
Tues. 16th, Tues. 23rd & Wed. 24th March 

INSPIRING YOUR CHILD TO LOVE LEARNING AND BE THE BEST THEY CAN BE
Our Lady Star of the Sea is a close knit, supportive and nurturing community where the wellbeing  of your child is 
pivotal to everything we do and plays a vital part in their learning success. Joining the school in 2021 is new Principal, 
John Barton, who looks forward to leading the dedicated, talented and professional team who are proud of their 
commitment to the children’s learning.  Your child will gain a well-rounded education based on the Catholic values 
which underpin our curriculum all within a dynamic learning environment encompassing extensive greenspace.  
DEDICATED ONSITE BEFORE AND AFTER SCHOOL CARE.

Our Lady Star of the Sea Catholic Primary School 165 Serpentine Road, Terrigal, NSW 2260
Phone: (02) 4365 6229 Email: olss@dbb.catholic.edu.au Web: www.olssdbb.catholic.edu.au

Open Days

School Tours : 9:15 am - 11:00am
Evening Tours from  5:30pm - 6:30pm

Open Evening 16th March: 5:00-7:00pm
Information Evening 23rd March: 7:00-8:00pm

Fun Morning 24th March 
9:00am - 10:30am

All families looking for a faith-based education for their child are welcome to apply

Enrolling 
now

for 2022

Our Lady Star of the Sea Catholic Primary School, Terrigal


